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May 26, 1970

Mr. John Sampson
L1488 Wyeliff Drive
Winston-Salem, North Carolina 27106

Dear John:

As far as I can tell from your listening report you were tuned in to WPXY
on Saturday 23 May 1970. Since I was on the air at that time I remember
giving the weather report and announcing the Graduation Salutes,

Thank you for requesting confirmation as we will put a copy of your report
in our files for license renewal,

If T can be of further help please contact me.

Sincerely yours, 2
William T. Seamans

Operations Director
WPXY RADTIO
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